Perryville Gas Storage LLC (“PGS”) will conduct planned maintenance beginning Gas Day November 14,
2023, through Gas Day November 15, 2023. As a result of this maintenance, withdrawal nominations
may not be confirmed during this time.

If there is any change in PGS’s expectations with respect to Customer impact or timing, we will post an
update to this notice.

If you have any questions, please contact Cory Crofton at 281-451-2188 or call the 24-hour Scheduling
Hotline at 713-350-2590.



